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The QISD Technology director responded to 48 calls for assistance since 
the March 2019 board meeting. Our elementary teacher seem pleased with 
the recent board approval of Chromebook Carts at that campus and the 
students have been exploring several applications. I have spent a good bit 
of time at the elementary answering questions the teachers have about 
their technology. TELPAS testing using our high school computer lab went 
smoothly in early March. We will have some online testing using the 
student chromebooks in April and also in May. In the fall of 2018, I 
configured our high school chromebooks so the students could take 
practice STAAR testing on their chromebooks, should the teacher desire to. 
Our combined social media usage for the past 30 days stands at 14,591 
hits as our busy spring continues. Thanks for our coaches, UIL sponsors 
and school administrators for keeping this information updated for the 
parents to access. Monthly software patches for our district wireless access 
points, firewall, network switches and iMac computer labs have been 
installed. The Windows build 1809 security updates for our servers and 
VMWare clients have already been installed. iOS 12.2 and OS X 10.14.4 
have been released for Apple devices. Google Chromebook OS version 73 
has been released and pushed out to the student chromebooks. 
 


